
Scottish  Government  support
the  refurbishment  of  The
Queen’s Hall

The Queen’s Hall will celebrate its 200th anniversary in 2023
and now in the year of History, Heritage and Archaeology the
Scottish Government has  granted it some funding to ensure
that it will celebrate that anniversary in refurbished style.

Good news that the Scottish Government will help @queens_hall
with  a  grant  to  refurbish  the  200  year  old  building
pic.twitter.com/Ai1rWoALmd

— Edinburgh Reporter (@EdinReporter) March 9, 2017

The  Culture  Secretary  Fiona  Hyslop  visited  the  hall  this
morning to announce that £650,000 of funding will be made
available  to  The  Queen’s  Hall  for  its  ambitious  plans  to
refurbish the outside before undertaking some fundraising to
redo the inside of the hall.

 

Ms Hyslop said:“I am delighted to announce the £650,000 grant
for building improvements to the Queen’s Hall, a much-loved
part  of  Edinburgh’s  performance  history.  It  is  a  firm
favourite with performers and audiences throughout the year
including Edinburgh’s International, Fringe and Jazz and Blues
festivals.

“We have increased capital funding for Historic Environment
Scotland’s work to preserve, promote and protect our historic
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buildings, and enabled them to maintain their commitment to
provide £14.5 million for external projects such as Historic
Environment Repair Grants. We have also maintained funding for
our five National Performing Companies and are continuing to
invest in cultural infrastructure projects.

“As  we  celebrate  the  Year  of  History,  Heritage  and
Archaeology, the funding will ensure the historic building is
in  a  good  state  of  repair  and  can  continue  to  host  the
Scottish Chamber Orchestra and other performances over the
next few years.”

Nigel  Griffiths,  Chair  of  the  Queen’s  Hall  said:  “We  are
delighted  with  this  Scottish  Government  and  Historic
Environment Scotland vote of confidence in the future of the
Queen’s Hall. We look forward to completing these important
heritage works, which pave the way to an even brighter future
and the celebration in 2019 of the 40th anniversary of the
Queen’s Hall as a world class concert hall.”

Gavin Reid, Chief Executive of the Scottish Chamber Orchestra
said:

 

“We are immensely grateful to the Scottish Government and
Historic Environment Scotland for this important funding to
support the Queen’s Hall. It will be welcomed by everyone in
the  Orchestra,  our  audience  and  by  all  the  staff  at  the
Queen’s Hall.”


